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Term 2 Week 8 ‐ 19 June 2014 

P&C MEETINGS OCCUR EVERY 2ND WEDNESDAY OF EACH MONTH 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 
UPDATE 

We have been advised by the School 
Photographer that all photos will 

hopefully be delivered before the end 
of this term. 

Manning Gardens Public School 

 
      TOGETHER WE GROW - STRONGER SMARTER 

   Address: Mudford Street, Taree   Phone: 65 52 6333   Website: http://www.manninggdn-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/ 

Page 1 Term 2 Week 8 ‐ 19 June 2014 

Principal’s Message: 
We will be saying farewell to Ms Angela Humphery at the end of this term. Angela 
has been a valued member of the school staff and has been an exceptional leader in 
all things sport. Our school will miss you Ms Humphery but we wish you well with 
all your future endeavours! 

Mrs Chris Armour will be joining our school as the new 5/6 teacher (5/6A) and also as our reliev-
ing Years 3-6 AP for the rest of 2014. Chris has been a successful classroom teacher at Harrington 
PS and will be a great addition to our school staff. I hope you will make her feel very welcome! 
Stay strong!  
Paul Sortwell 

  

GRAPEVINE 

T O M O R R O W :  

INFANTS ASSEMBLY 

SISTASPEAK 

N E X T  W E E K :  

EXCELLENCE ASSEMBLY ON TUESDAY AT 9:30AM 

STUDENT REPORTS GO HOME FRIDAY 27 JUNE 

 

Our 30th anniversary celebrations will take 
place on Friday 17 October (Term 4 Week 2). 

We hope everyone will help us celebrate this 
momentous occasion! 

If you know former students and/or staff - tell 
them about our big birthday bash! 



Nationally consistent collection of data on school students with disability – 2014 

Our school is participating in the collection of nationally consistent data on school students with disability.  

We will be collecting information already available in the school about the support that is being provided to students with dis-
ability. Better data will help the Government plan for students with disability.  

The data collection will have no direct impact on your child and they will not be involved in any testing process.  

The NSW Department of Education and Communities will provide data to the Australian Government from all NSW public 
schools in such a way that no individual student or school will be able to be identified. In this way, we will ensure the privacy 

and confidentiality of all students. 

All information is protected by privacy laws which regulate the collection, storage and disclosure of personal information. In-
formation about the Australian Government’s Privacy Policy can be found here:  http://education.gov.au/condensed-privacy-

policy. Information about the NSW Government’s privacy policies can be found here:  http://www.ipc.nsw.gov.au/  

If you do not want your child to be counted in the data collection you must complete the attached form and return it to the 
school before the end of Term 2, 2014. A decision to exclude your child will not affect the support they currently receive. 

If you have any questions about your child being included in the data collection please contact the school.  

 
If you do not want your child to be counted in the data collection, please complete the attached form and return it to the 

school before the end of Term 2, 2014. 
 

 --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Nationally Consistent Collection of Data on School Students with Disability – 2014 

 
I/we ___________________________________________________________  

Name of parent/carer  

 
do not wish my child  ______________________________________ to be counted 

    Name of child 

 
for the purposes of the collection of nationally consistent data on school students with disability.  

 

Parent/Carer signature: ____________________________      date:   __________  

EXCELLENCE ASSEMBLY ON TUESDAY 
24 JUNE STARTING AT 9:30AM. 

 

 

We will be offering parent teacher interviews on Monday 21 July (Term 
3 Week 2) so that you can discuss your child’s report with their teacher.  

A note went home earlier this week - an interview time must be ar-
ranged in advance!  

On Tuesday the 17th of June athletes from Years 3 to 6 went to Forster Public 
School’s Athletics Carnival for Students with a Disability. We had an awesome day. 
Students participated in 100m, 200m and 800m running races and Shot Put and 
Long Jump. We also appeared on Prime7 local news that night. Make sure you check 

the school Facebook page to see the link to the report. 


